
 

 MARK  YOUR CALENDAR! 

Middle School  

Back to School Night will be   

   WEDNESDAY, JULY 28TH                                           

              
This year our Back to School Night will look a little different in 
order to keep our students and community safe and to allow 

space for social distancing.  We will divide the evening  
into the following groups. 

 Last Name A-L   /   4:00—4:45 p.m. 
Last Name M-Z  /   4:45—5:30 p.m. 

We will not be running a modified bell schedule but students 
will have the opportunity to walk through their schedule and 

briefly visit their classrooms at their own pace  
during their designated time.   

Masks are not required but are recommended. 
 

Power School Parent Passwords may be picked up in the 
front office this evening.  If you already have your password 

from a school in the DVUSD district your  
password remains the same. 

  

Representatives from the Transportation  
Department will be on campus July 28th from  

4:00-5:30 p.m. to answer any questions you may have  
regarding your student’s bus assignment (if applicable).  

 

Our 7th Grade Orientation will be available online to provide 
our 7th graders with helpful information regarding middle 

school at Highland Lakes.  The link to view this  
presentation will be available on our web site. 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO AN AMAZING SCHOOL YEAR 


